From: Karen Dowell

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 3:41 PM

To: Office of the Mayor

Subject: April is Parkinson Disease Awareness Month

Dear Mayor Bratina:

Your life like many Hamiltonians has been touched by Parkinson's Disease.

Hamilton has a vibrate Chapter that meets twice a month to offer education and support to members of the Hamilton community suffering from this progressive neurodegenerative disease that affects over 100,000 Canadians.

It is our hope that you will declare April as Parkinson Disease Month to bring awareness to the disease and to the services available through the Parkinson Society.

A copy of the proclamation can be mailed to me at 19-539 Willow Rd.
Guelph ON N1H 7G3

And I will make sure the local Chapter gets a copy.

Thank you for considering this request.

Karen Dowell

Community Development Coordinator - West Brampton, Burlington, Etobicoke, Guelph, Halton Hills, Hamilton, Hamilton Halton Early Onset, Mississauga, Niagara, Oakville Parkinson Society Central and Northern Ontario 4211 Yonge Street, Suite 321 Toronto, ON M2P 2A9

Direct Phone Line 519-763-0366 or 1-800-565-3000 ext.3376

Fax 416-227-1520